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Hello Pre-K Families!
This four-day week went by in a blur, it felt like two separate weeks in one! It was a great week with the kids as we dove into our unit about mail and letters.  Hopefully you have had a chance to check out some of the mail that went home last week, and more will be going home in this week’s Friday Folder.  Thank you again for emptying these and sending them back with your child on Monday.  We had some really fun events this week including our first music class, and a visit from Sam’s dad, Taylor, who shared a story with the class!  We started writing our first thank you notes, and will continue with this theme into the week of Thanksgiving.  
Here are some of the activities that we did this week:
· Shared our weekend news
· Practiced math/ counting with Stamps on a Ten Frame
· Wrote cards and letters
· Discussed the path that mail takes when it is sent
· Practiced our signatures 
· For religion we talked about being kind to all of God’s creations!
· Had a scavenger hunt outside to find shapes and letters
· Practiced writing and recognizing the letter “S”
· Worked with name recognition as we sent mail to classmates
· Talked about being grateful and how to show we are thankful
It was a fun week! Next week we will continue our work with thank you cards, and will send some “real” mail to say thank you to essential workers.  We will continue sending letters to each other in class, but will take on the new challenge of sending real mail!  Also please be aware that on Tuesday, November 17th at 5:00 there will be a school meeting with Mrs. Johnson to touch base about the updated metrics from the governor.  If there are specific questions/concerns you would like to address, please let Mrs. Johnson know.  
This month is already flying by, and it will be Advent before we know it!  Please reach out to me with any questions or concerns.
Thanks for your partnership! Go team Pre-K!


Ms. Bozarth
